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T-Jay Creamer

907 McNaughton Ave

Victoria, BC

V9A 4G9
250-686-1190
February 20, 2012

Re: Letter of Reference for Ms. Jocelyn Proby.

To Whom it may Concern:

Please accept this letter of reference for Jocelyn Proby. Jocelyn has been employed by Tactical Irrigation Consulting for the past two seasons and has consistently been a dedicated and hard working employee. Her duties ranged from general labor, including trenching, hand mowing & trimming, to more complex tasks such as irrigation start-ups, installations and minor trouble shooting.
Jocelyn came to Tactical Irrigation with limited labor and irrigation experience, but promptly established herself as a reliable and competent employee. She easily takes direction and is quick to adapt to changing scenarios with limited or no supervision. 

Jocelyn’s abilities allowed her to work independently on site, and was eventually supervising multiple staff without issue. Jocelyn’s strong work ethic, positive attitude and easy going nature continually earned her the respect and admiration of customers and fellow staff members alike.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on my cell 250-686-1190.

Sincerely,

T-Jay Creamer

Owner – Tactical Irrigation Consulting

Assistant Golf Course Superintendent

Victoria Golf Club

